
 

 

18th October 2018 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Additional Provision and Learning Support 
 
Our aim at West Borough is to provide our children with an exciting, purposeful 
and challenging curriculum. In order to meet the learning needs of all of our 
pupils, it is sometimes necessary for us to provide them with extra specific 
focused learning.  This is over and above the provision that can be given with 
differentiation in the normal class learning.   
 
The provision we provide is planned on a whole school level and reviewed 
termly.  This enables us to have a more focused approach towards best meeting 
the needs of all of our pupils.  The provision groups are all, as far as possible, 
run at a time that will not impact on the child’s learning in the classroom or are 
closely linked to the learning in the classroom.  This ensures that children in the 
groups are not missing parts of their class learning.  Social Skills and nurture 
groups are run in the afternoons. 
 
If your child is receiving additional provision, or will do so in Term 2, a sticker 
will be put in their contact book with the details by the end of this term. 
 
If you have any questions regarding the provision in place for your child, please 
speak to the class teacher and if you have further questions, make an 
appointment to meet with me on the day of your child’s TLC. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs P. Martin 
SENCo/Deputy Head 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


